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Dear Dr. Yetley, 

janet pauly [janetpauly@hotmail.com] 
Tuesday, August 27,2002 4:24 PM 
USCodex 
Codex 

02-022N 
O2-022N-18 

I understand that you are the one representing the U.S. in the Codex 
hearings. I want to express to you my strong feelings against Codex. I ,  
nor my friends, want to have this restrictive code used in America. We are 
intelligent people, we do not want pharmaceutical companies dictating what 
and how much of vitamins, minerals or any other natural product we can use. 
\ 
Please stand up for our rights in the U.S. and vote against Codex ever being 
used in our free country. You are all we have. Please don't let us down! 
Thank you 

Janet Pauly 
~ 

Janet Pauly 
P.O. Box 926 
Keene, TX 76059 
817 641-1292 


